
 

 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
Notice of fast track rule change initiaton 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 

Under s 95, the Australian Energy Market Operator has requested the Improving the NEM 
access standards - Package 1 (Ref. ERC0393) proposal. The proposal seeks to improve the 
current access standards and their application to ensure efficient plant performance and faster, 
cost-effective NEM connections.  Under s 96A, the AEMC has decided to fast track this 
proposal. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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